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Mayor Guy Titus
Board of Works and Public Safety
10 South State St.
Greenfield, IN  46140

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re: Approval of the City Employees Clinic Contract

June 17, 2025

Mayor and Board Members,
	
	I respectfully request the Board’s approval of the contract with Hancock Regional Hospital, doing business as Hancock Health. The contract provides Clinic access to all full-time employees and their families at no out-of-pocket cost to them. The monthly fee will be $65.00 per full-time employee, resulting in an approximate total monthly cost of $15,275.

	On behalf of myself and the employees of the City of Greenfield, thank you for considering this contract.	 


Respectfully,



Mitchael W Ripley
Human Resources Director
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